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December 7, 2021 

 

Deborah Simmons, Executive Director  

Ɂehdzo Got’ı̨nę Gots’ę̨́  Nákedı 

Sahtú Renewable Resources Board 

P.O. Box 134 

Tulı̨́t'a, NT Canada 

X0E 0K0 

 

 

Re: Adjusting Dates for the Délı̨nę Public Listening Session  

 

Dear Deb,  

 

We are writing to let you know that we support the SRRB’s proposal to adjust the Délı̨nę 2021 

Public Listening Session to 5 days so that it will now run from January 31 – February 4, 2022.  

 

Máhsı,  

 

 

Edward Reeves, Manager, 

Délı̨nę Renewable Resources 

Council  

 

 

 

Walter Bezha, Délı̨nę Ɂohda 

K’aowe Ke (DAKK) Lead 

 

 

   

 




